Oregon Association of Student Financial Aid Administrators

Annual Business Meeting

February 3, 2009

Salishan Lodge, Lincoln City, OR

CALL TO ORDER:

OASFAA President Crisanne Werner called the meeting to order at 8:31 am.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:

Donna Fulton moved to approve the minutes from the previous Business Meeting.  Anna Manley seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

TREASURER’S REPORT:

Ryan West presented the Treasurer’s Report (copies were distributed to each table at the meeting for review).  Ryan reported that the overall budget has been reduced for the current year and this will likely be the trend for the next year as well.  The fiscal year will end May 31, 2009 and the organization is still in sound financial shape.  OASFAA will be signing the contract for the 2011 conference in the near future and the training budget is in good shape.  Melinda Dunnick moved to accept theTreasurer’s Report as presented.  Melanie Stratton seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

Crisanne Werner highlighted her year as President and thanked all of her office staff and her director for their support and encouragement throughout the year.  She encouraged people in the membership to get involved.  She passed on the Sage box to Donna Fossom.  Crisanne’s contribution to the box was a laminated chain of people with a special quote from Helen Keller.  Crisanne then passed the Sage box and the gavel on to Donna Fossom. 

Donna Fossom spoke about how much she had enjoyed getting to know Crisanne.  Donna presented Crisanne with a plaque for her service as OASFAA President and a book of friendship.

Donna then introduced the Executive Council for 2009-2010:

Crisanne Werner, Past President




Donna Fossom, President

Patty Brady-Glassman, President-Elect

Ryan West, Treasurer

Karen Fobert, Treasurer-Elect

Michelle Frei, Secretary

Bert Logan, VP Community College

Heather Hall-Lewis, VP Public 4-Year Schools

Deanna Smith, Independent Institutions

Scott Money, VP Proprietary Schools

Donna thanked the new EC for getting involved.  She introduced a survey that was placed on the tables for the membership to fill out and gave everyone a few minutes to review them and provide input.

NEW BUSINESS

No new business.

Leslie Limper moved to adjourn the meeting.  Glendi Gaddis seconded the motion.  Motion carried and the meeting was adjourned at 8:54 am.
